
 

 

 
 
Stock Exhange Announcement 
STOCK EXCHANGE LISTINGS: NEW ZEALAND (FPH), AUSTRALIA (FPH) 
 
 
FPH PRESENTATION TO ANALYSTS AND FUND MANAGERS 
 
Auckland, New Zealand, 24 November 2014 - Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corporation Limited 
(NZSX:FPH, ASX:FPH) attaches a copy of its presentation to analysts and fund managers. 
 
This presentation supports the company’s financial results for the half year ended 30 September 
2014 which were released on 20 November 2014. 
 
The presentation will also be made available on the company’s website, www.fphcare.com in the 
Investor Section, Presentations. 
 
Ends 
 
Contact: Marcus Driller, Investor Relations & Corporate Affairs Manager on +64 9 574 0110 
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